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Resident Communication

You may want to consider using the below on your website and in your resident communication.
Or, of course, you can create your own – what the National Social Housing Safety & Compliance Week means to your organisation and your residents.


We are committed to supporting the annual National Social Housing Safety & Compliance Week. This year it takes place 7-11 March 2022 with the theme ‘Challenge for Safety’. The week is dedicated to shining a spotlight on safety and compliance at all levels within Social Housing. By working positively together, we can create a better future, with a focus on safety culture and raising safety and compliance standards in homes managed by social landlords. In the five years since the Grenfell disaster, many lessons have been learned and progress is being made but, we feel collectively, more could be done, today.   

We have always taken your safety seriously, but this Week, and beyond, is about what more we can all do now, to avert potential disasters of the future by committing to small and large actions today and tomorrow.  

We Challenge for Safety!
 
To see what other social landlords supporting the Week – take a look here: www.safetyandcomplianceweek.co.uk 
 
You too can Challenge for Safety to help to keep yourself, your family and your neighbours safe.
 
Please do use the following hashtags on social media:
#challengeforsafety
#saferhomes
#strongertogether
#safetyandcomplianceweek
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